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Washington Public Power Supply System
3000George Washington Way P.O. Box968 Richland, Washington 99352-0968 (509)372-5000

January 22, 1985
G02-85-032

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: A. Schwencer, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: DISPOSITION OF RADIATION EXPOSURE RECORDS

Reference: Letter, G.D. Bouchey (Supply System) to D.G. Eisenhut,
dated January 19, 1983, same subject.

The reference letter requested NRC approval of a one year retention
period for radiation exposure records used in preparing Form NRC-4 for
employees whose original exposure records would be maintained by
previous employers. Recent followup of this item disclosed that we

have no record of response as of this date.

As noted in the reference letter, the number of active exposure
records for WNP-2 was anticipated to exceed 2000 and in fact has far
exceeded that number. As also anticipated, the administrative burden
and record retention expenses are becoming excessive.

Your immediate attention to this matter will be greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Regulatory Programs

GCS/kr

Attachment: Referenced letter

cc: R. Auluck - NRC

N.S. Reynolds - Bishop, Liberman, Cook, Purcell and Reynolds
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